End of Term Celebration Assemblies

This week our Year Two and Year Six children have been busy preparing for their end of year celebration assemblies. The details for the events are as follows:

Tuesday 23 rd July -	Y2 Celebration
2:30pm	Assembly
Wednesday 24 th July - 9:15am	Y6 Leavers Assembly

The children are looking forward to showcasing their amazing talents. The shows are already looking like they will be events to remember. Looking forward to seeing you there - tissues at the ready!

Toy Day - Thursday 25th July

To celebrate the end of the year, we will be holding a 'Toy Day' on Thursday 25th July. Children will be allowed to bring in a toy or game of their choice to share with their friends. We would ask that selected toys exclude items such as games consoles, mobile phones, i-pads or any other technology items. Such items are not only very expensive, but also tend to lead to children not socialising with friends. If any child needs clarification of whether an item is appropriate, please ask them to discuss with their class teacher ahead of the day.

Annual Reports

Tonight, all children will have brought home their annual school report. Please spend time sharing these with your children and return the comments sheet by Friday 19th July.

Friday 12th July



Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk

 ${\bf Email:} \ \underline{broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk}$

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak PS

<u>Trade Your Way - Y6 Business Enterprise</u> <u>Project</u>

Today our Year Six children held their annual Trade Your Way business enterprise day. The children worked extremely hard in their preparations for the day and the event was an overwhelming success. Well done Year Six, you showed fantastic business skills which I'm sure will be useful in later life - Watch out Alan Sugar!

Reception Outdoor Classroom

Could I please take this opportunity to remind parents that children are not permitted to play in the Reception play area before or after school. This is an 'outdoor classroom' for the children in Reception and is often set up to include learning activities for the children. Thank you in advance for your support in this matter.

After School Clubs

Next week you will receive a letter outlining the clubs available in September. The clubs are bookable via ParentPay from Monday 22nd July at 4pm.

Dates for your Diary	
15 th July - 17 th July	Y6 Residential Visit to Patterdale Hall
18 th / 19 th July	Whole School Transition Days
23 rd July	Y2 Celebration Assembly - 2:30pm
24 th July	Y6 Leavers Assembly - 9:15am
	Y6 Leavers Celebration Day
25 th July	Toy Day (Nur to Y6) - No Electronics
25 th July	School closes for Summer break

Year 6 Patterdale Hall Visit

Friendly reminder that the Year Six children will be attending their residential visit to Patterdale on Monday. The coach will be leaving at approximately 9:15am so please ensure that your child is on time to ensure no delay.

Easy Fundraising

We are happy to announce that the amount of money raised by the PTA via Easyfundraising has now passed £3000.

We have a small number of supporters who have achieved this target through their on-line shopping – imagine what we could raise if everyone joined.

Just use Easyfundraising to shop with over 3,600 big name retailers including Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, and Booking.com – and when you shop, you'll raise a free donation for us every time. It's that easy!

Follow this link to register:

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ broadoakprimaryschoolpta/

Holiday Hair & Earrings

As we approach the summer break, please could I remind parents to ensure that any child having their ears pierced does so in the first week of the holidays to allow time for these to heal before the start of school on 3rd September. Holiday hair and extreme cuts will need to be grown out before the start of school also. Thank you for adhering to the school policy and supporting us in keeping the high standards that we are proud of.